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Greetings Friends of the legislature, 

 

Why are our fellow Oregonians who wrote this bill allowed to decide if me or my 

customers can enjoy these products? 

 

Freedom, personal choice.  There's little more to this issue than those two things.  I 

would like to see you go after the tobacco companies to eliminate additives, less 

flavors.  You want to save lives...start there. 

 

Lastly, there is no way a child of any age can acquire tobacco products from a store 

front.  Internet, yes, from me no. 


